
1

From: David Long 
Sent: 25 November 2022 16:10
To: Planning Policy
Subject: East Devon District Council Draft Local Plan November 2022

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

Dear Planning Department  
I object strongly to the inclusion of the sites to the North East of Exmouth 
(Exmo_04a,Lymp_09,Lymp_10,Lymp_14] in the local plan which are not sustainable. Instead plans to 
build a new community in the area North of Hill Barton should be accelerated and more housing  sites 
identified in  Exmouth within the town's existing built up area boundary. 
 
Yours sincerely 
David Long 


